
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ValerieFrench 
 Sent: Wednesday, Jul 23, 2014 8:56 AM 
To: Ming Moodrey 
Subject: Mayor and Council email 
 
From: Valerie  French 
Email :  
Reference :  
Daytime Phone : Not provided 
 
Hello, and thank you all for what you do for the City of Victoria. I am writing to state my 
preference regarding the bicycling plan, which is that City Council: 
 
Adopt the Report's recommendations; 
Address the issues raised in the GVCC's Letter to the Mayor and Council; and Conduct a 
feasibility study for a 2-way cycle track on Pandora Avenue and to present the findings of this 
study to the public. (An east-west cycle track downtown is likely to be the first priority project 
implemented by the City and it is important to make sure that the option of a 2-way cycle track is 
not prematurely ruled out).  
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Valerie French 
James Bay Cyclist 
 
 

 


